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Meeting July 12, 2022

Regular Meeting of the City Council of the City of Lindsay

Meeting called to order at 7:01PM, with Council members present: Mayor Scott Neu, Mayor
Pro tem Sam Sparkman, Klay Gilbert, Glenn Block and Robert Sharp, Absent- Jeff Neu

Jimmy Yarbrough; Police Chief, Monica Laux; City Secretary

Visitors: Leon Fleitman, Betsy Fleitman, Mary Binder, Larry Wyrick, Ryan Haverkamp,

Steve Snider; The Lindsay Letter

Invocation and Pledge: Mayor Scott Neu

Roll Call and Establish a Quorum: Mayor Scott Neu

Citizen Comments: None

Consent Agenda for 5: Motion- Klay Gilbert ~ Second-Robert Sharp Vote- 4-0
Consider/take action any and all items relating to vacationing plat, lots 2-7, at 807 E. JM
Lindsay. This property was platted in 2019 to contain 7 lots. Since the property owners of 2019
plat could not get an easement access to the newly added 6 lots, the owners are requesting the
plat to be restored to the original single lot platting that was previous to the 2019 change.
Motion- Klay Gilbert  Second-Robert Sharp Motion 4-0

Consider/take action on agreement for Fire Protection Service Contract with the Lindsay
Volunteer Fire Department. The mayor stated this is an agreement that renews yearly to
provide fire protection for the city. The changes made were the dates to extend the agreement
and technology expenses was increased to $1500.00 to fund the reporting and dispatch
modules. Motion- Klay Gilbert  Second- Robert Sharp  Motion- 4-0

Consider/take action on any and all items relating to the Preliminary/Final Plat of 315 Hickory
and 317 Walnut. After a brief discussion the council required 5.9’ to be removed from the lean
to allowing it to be conformant with the ordinance setback requirements. Once the lean to is
removed and inspection is done- the plat can be filed.

Motion- Klay Gilbert Second- Sam Sparkman  Vote 4-0

Information Report: Robert Sharp stated it was reported to him there are excessive speeders
on Highway 82. It was requested by council to have the evening and weekends patrolled by the
part time and reserve officers and daytime be covered during the Chief’s available time.

Klay Gilbert spoke of mosquito spraying for the city. The mayor noted it was not cost effective
to hire a company to spray the city. Additional there are concerns on the spray getting into
animal food containers and children’s outdoor toys.

Adjournment: 7:16PM

For more detailed information you may consult the recording of this meeting available at
City Hall.
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